
  
 

August 18, 2017 

 

Chief Boone and I sat down last week to discuss open burning within the Town. The Fire 

Department currently has procedures for dealing with cases of open burning, but we do not 

currently have an ordinance explicitly dealing with open burning. As such, at Chief Boone’s 

recommendation, I am proposing that we adopt open burning regulations matching those from 

the Indiana Department of Natural Resources as well as an enforcement table for violators of 

these regulations. 

 

Todd B.  
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